
972 Grosvenor Ave., 
Winnipeg, Man. 
March 2nd. 1939

Principal L. W. Douglas, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, que.

Dear Principal Douglas,-

Please accept my thanks for your letter of

the 20th. February. I greatly appreciate the consideration which you 

have given to my earlier presentation of my academic record, quite 

frankly I had not anticipated any immediate opening. I had merely 

wished to take the liberty of placing my dossier with you for permanent 

reference in case a relevant position should ever materialize.

Sincerely yours,

WK/HK


